The Annual General Meeting of Marton le Moor Meeting Room Management Committee was held on Wednesday May 9th 2018 

Present  
Mal, Sandra, Maggie, Richard, Kate and Emma. Sylvia Foxton as a member of the public.

Apologies 
Pippa and Sandi

[bookmark: _GoBack]Financial report  
Sandra presented the accounts for the year ending April 2018 which show a balance of £560.86, an increase on April 2017’s final balance of £403.87. The barbecue made a good profit and funds were boosted by the Christmas welcome ring making evening. It was agreed that funds are looking good.

Review of the last year  
The June pub night went well, held inside the meeting room with the weather not being as good as previously. Raffle tickets for the Great North Air Ambulance were on sale, unfortunately the village doesn’t seem to have had a winner.
The scarecrow competition was successful with some very imaginative entries that generated a lot of interest. It was agreed that this success could be built on in future years. There was a good first prize given by Oliver and Landstyle Garden Design with other prizes from Moo Music.
The barbecue was well attended and it was good to have so much help from committee members and their families. The profit was the highest in recent years.
The quiz, set by Andrew, was well supported.
The Christmas welcome ring making evening was successful and it was agreed that it was good to have a new event and that the rings made during the evening were impressive. Thanks to John for his expertise and help.
The carol singing collection was split between Marie Curie Cancer Care and the Great North Air Ambulance.
There have been quite a few people moving into the village recently and joining in events.

Open Forum 
The Parish Council is going ahead with the defibrillator project and is planning on having it sited on the outside wall of the meeting room, as the Council reported that the electricity supply to the telephone box is either not there or very expensive to reconnect. Richard is working on the telephone box refurbishment and thought that an electricity supply there is possible after all. If the defib is installed at the meeting room, an electrician would be able to mend the faulty kitchen fan too.
An afternoon tea to thank Sylvia, who is leaving the village in July after living here for 39 years, and who has been a staunch supporter of the meeting room from its start, is on Saturday June 2nd at 3.30pm.  
It was agreed that everyone is very pleased to have Pippa join the committee.
Emma asked if holiday lets can advertise on the village website. Mal said that he could share the information on the village social media, Patrick would need to be contacted regarding the website. 
After discussion about dangerous driving through the village by, it would seem, people from Dishforth camp, it was agreed that a letter from the children asking people to take care would be a good idea. Richard has the contact details of the community relations officer at the camp. 
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